## Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Patricia Selbert <77selbert@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, July 25, 2017 5:28 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Fwd: Hoop Structures Ordinance Amendment Project

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

As a owner of approximately 1,000 acres on Highway 135 between Los Alamos and Lompoc, I would ask the that Board of Supervisors recognize the rapid proliferation of hoop structures. These semi-permanent structures are unsightly and destroy the rural character of the land. Entire valleys have been filled with these hoops. Please direct the staff to create a system that regulates all hoops as the semi-permanent structures they are and takes into consideration their visual and environmental (including disposal) costs.

Patricia Selbert



1450 Highway 135, Los Alamos